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UNITED STATES 
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

BUREAU OF MINES 

REGION I 
701 F•••nl ottioe Bldg. 
i3a t t.1 •• W1ubingt.on 981 o4 

Deo•Jlber 1,, 1967 

Mr. A. J. Weieaen~on 
Geologtol.1 Surv•y 
u. s. Court f!ou••• Rra. 6'6 
S:ookane, W.uhingt.on 9~01 

Dear Alt 

V.eturn•d lwrev!.tb h 'rlarren Hobb•' wrU,• up on Ol"egon 

tungO'i.ert- I've t.6k,.,,n t,he libel"\f t.o •ko se·v.ral change• anfl 

.o• additS.orur of prop~1~t1oe t.h&.t. ha•• l:ttten dbeoTerad 

in~ ft.dditlon•• 

Enclosure 

t. t.. Magill 
;f:;,niub'. t:cgintt•r 



UNITED STATES 
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

BUREAU OF MINES 

afiGiQJ!k)(x 

Spokane Office North 1430 Washington Street 
Spokane, Washington 99201 of Mineral Resources 

November 21, 1963 

Memorandum 

To: E. A. Magill, Supv. Physical Scientist, Seattle 
Nonmetal lies Lab, Seattle, Washington 

From: R. Neil Roby, Mining Engineer, Area VII 

Subject: Tungsten in Oregon 

I made a trip down to southwestern Oregon November 10-16, and 
examined a number of the tungsten deposits. Would like to dis­
cuss these with you when you come over for the convention. 

Also, will you bring with you, the information that you have on 
other tungsten deposits in Oregon. 

~7;-e44 
R. Neil Roby /. 



Mr. J:. A. Magill 

UNITED STATES 

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY 

u. s. Court House, Rm. 656 
w. 920 Riverside Avenue 

Spokane, Washington 99201 
December l, 1967 

u. S. Bureau of Mines 
Room 701, Federal Building 
Seattle, Washington 98104 

Dear Mac: 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

Re. our conversation when you were in Spokane, I am enclosing a 

copy of Warren Hobbs• write-up on tungsten for our Oregon report. 

I would appreciate it if you would look it over and let me have 

your comments. If you have any additional information, we would 

be glad to include it. 

Bnclosure 

With best regards, 

A. E. Weissenborn 
Research Geologist 
Branch of Resources Research 
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